OIL AND GAS COMMISSION

May 10, 2000 5000-4150/4530-59070-20
OGC - 000152

Mr, John Krug

Production Engineering, Jedney Asset Team
Petro-Canada

P.O. Box. 2844

Calgary AB T2P 3E3

Dear Mr. Krug:

RE: COMMINGLED PRODUCTION APPROVAL CORRECTION
PC et al Jedney D-64-E/94-G-8; WA# 9383

The Oil and Gas Commission issued an approval, dated April 17, 2000, to commingle production
from the subject well, Baldonnel/Upper Charlie Lake “A” and Nancy “A” pools of the Jedney
field.

Condition #2 of the approval, granted under the authority of section 41 of the Drilling and
Production Regulation, stated that an allocation factor of 13% be used for reporting production
from the Nancy pool. This is in error. The condition should read;

2. QGas, condensate and water production should be allocated on the Ministry of Energy and
Mines BC S-1 and BC S-2 forms on the basis of Baldonnel/Upper Charlie Lake 83 % and
Nancy 17%.

Please amend your records to reflect this correction. We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause you.
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